
       

 Safety Committee Minutes  
    

           
 
Honorable Council      
City of Newark, Ohio 
February 27, 2018 
 
The Safety Committee met in Council Chambers on Monday, February 26, 2018 following the 
Capital Improvement Committee meeting with these members present: 
           
Mark Labutis, Chair  Mark Fraizer   
Sean Fennell   Jeremy Blake 
Jeff Rath 
 
We wish to report: 

 

 
1. Fire Chief Pat Connor gave an overall update on the statistics of the Newark City Fire 

Department.  
 
Attached is the power point presentation by Fire Chief Pat Connor but for more 
comprehensive information you can go to their website. The year-end report has been 
posted there along with their plans for the future.    
 
 
 
 
Mark Labutis, Chair 


